

TOWN OF BRISTOL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

EZB

111 Mt. Hope Avenue Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Tel. 401-253-4100

Fax 401-254-1278

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

May 23, 2023

RE:

Sidewalk Alcohol Use License Renewals 2023-2024

Mr. Administrator,

I have no objections. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant renewal of these licenses provided, however, that the entire sidewalk area in front of the business establishments will be kept at all times neat, clean and with debris immediately removed so as not to cause a hazard or annoyance to pedestrians.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 3 1 2023

MEETING